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Message from Editor 
 
Dear Readers, 
 
It is the great honor for us to publish Volume 4, Issue 1 of Journal of Education and Special Education 
Technology’s (JESET). From 2015 till this days, we, as editorial team of JESET, aimed and made an effort to gain 
researches on technology in special education, have high quality and unique findings. We believed that just this 
kind of researches could useful for literature and our audiences such as readers, researchers, trainers, 
instructors in special education and educational technologies area. 
 
A total number of seven (7) manuscripts were submitted for this issue and each paper has been subjected to 
double-blind peer review process by the reviewers specialized in the related field. At the end of the review 
process, a total number of two (2 high quality research papers were selected and accepted for publication. 
 
Aim of this issue is to give the researchers an opportunity to share the results of their academic studies. There 
are different research topics discussed in the articles.  
 
The topics of the next issue will be different. You can make sure that we will be trying to serve you with our 
journal with a rich knowledge in which different kinds of topics are discussed in 2018 Volume. 
 
I would like to present many thanks to all the contributors who helped to publish this issue.  
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Associate Professor Doctor Adile Askim KURT 


